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Subject : President's '13 Pre-Convention Message!

From: Paul Duke (orokduke@att.net)

To: ;

Date : Sunday, July 21, 2013 3:38 PM

Dear ENA-USA Community,

Happy Sunday!

In a few days, the members of Nka Nsongho Nda Chapter and I will begin to welcome each of you to the 16th

Annual Efik National Convention at the Sheraton Stamford Hotel, in Stamford, Connecticut.

On behalf of the Efik community, I would like to take this opportunity to thank our host chapter, Nka Nsongho

Nda, (a.k.a. NNN) under the leadership of my Chapter President, Ete Sam Okon Eniang, for challenging his

chapter of 10 committed warriors to host this August event.

The Convention Planning Committee, led by Mma Afi Duke has done a fantastic job with all the preparatory

efforts in anticipation of your arrival, ensuring that the Sheraton Hotel provides all our guests with their signature

hospitality, safety and comfort during our 3-Days of festivities. 

Nda Nsongho Nda Chapter will be hosting a Welcome Party, "Luna Style" on
Thursday, July 25. This will take place at the Sheraton’s Davenport Ballroom and
the adjacent Atrium beginning at 6pm!!!
 
DJ RIX has a few surprises on the ones and twos!!!

If you have not purchased your $50.00 admission ticket for the Saturday Gala, our registration reps will be on

hand to sell tickets after your arrival and check-in. We anticipate long lines for those purchasing their tickets at

the gate.

As you prepare to leave your homes and travel to Stamford, Connecticut, this week, let God's journey mercies

be upon you and your family while on the road, by rail or by air.

Finally, Mma Afi, Ete Sam, Nka members and I, look forward to roll the “Red Carpet” with a bit of “Royal

Fanfare” and welcome all of you!
 

SEE YOU SOON!!!!

 

Chief Paul Orok Bassey-Duke

National President,

ENA-USA




